
Hello!!

I, for one, am very appreciative of the wealth of relevant information that has been, and is being, 
submitted by David Broadwater, and am grateful it is being made available to WRAC members, and to 
members of the public who visit our website via slocountywater.org, so that we can have a foundation 
on which to make decisions.

Given the speed with which the need to take action on the current scoping has come at us, we have not 
been able to deal with it in our usual way: to convene a subcommittee, have the subcommittee go 
through the time-consuming work of hammering out issues for and language of proposed WRAC 
coments, have the subcommittee submit draft comment language into a WRAC agenda, and have 
WRAC members come to the meeting prepared to adopt, or adopt after modifying, the proposal in front 
of them.

In the case of the present scoping period, we were unable to agendize any action on this matter in 
November, and December is the only meeting at which we can take action before the deadline.  This 
does not give us the option of creating a subcommittee that can work out the language of proposed 
correspondence from the WRAC.

Recognizing this, I am volunteering now as a sort of self-appointed subcommittee of one.  In a separate 
e-mail soon to come your way, I will send a proposed letter to the Board of Supervisors from the WRAC 
that I would hope could be posted at our site, to serve as one possibility for action, or action with 
modification.  I would hope any other WRAC member would feel free to propose a letter of their own, 
but whether or not this happens, we could have at least one tangible proposal as a basis for possible 
action, with or without modification, should the WRAC see fit to go that direction.  This letter would be 
intended to be submitted to the Board with, as an attachment, the David Broadwater correspondence 
dated 11/19/'15 at 11:00 am, entitled "SLO Co. Sewage Sludge Ordinance Policy--Wrong/Cease EIR 
process." 

You will hear from me soon with the draft of a letter!!

Many thanks,                                                                                Eric 

-----------------------------------------
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To: 
Cc: 
Sent: Sat, 21 Nov 2015 17:43:21 -0800
Subject: WRAC 12-2-15 - Sludge Ordinance Scoping

Mladen,
I want to thank you for posting my submissions to the WRAC 
website.  I hope WRAC members will make use of them if they're so 
inclined.
Attached is a 3.3 page brief (pdf) containing excerpts from research 
on potential water quality impacts (ground & surface) of sewage 
sludge land application.  I created it to provide some information for 
WRAC members as they consider submitting comments during the 
Scoping Period on the proposed ordinance on 12-2-15.  I hope you 
would post it to the WRAC website.
I also hope it could also be sent directly to WRAC members to ensure 
they can examine it prior to the upcoming meeting.
For that reason, I'm including Linda Chipping on this email.  I don't 
know if Mladen is able to forward emails and attachments directly to 
WRAC members, due to institutional or technological restraints, and 
hope Linda can.
So, Linda, if you are able and willing to forward this email and 
attachment to WRAC members I'd very much appreciate it. 
 Members may also.  If they are inclined to submit scoping 
comments, they may be desirous of having a sound foundation for 
doing so.
I look forward to meeting with the WRAC on 12-2-15.
Thank you,
David Broadwater
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